
 
 

 
 

12 January 2018 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

  

Wishing all of you a fruitful, joyful and healthy 2018!  

Further to my email dated 25 August 2017 regarding the HKUGA Primary School (PS) 
Extension Project, I am pleased to say that the Project is in good progress with highlights as 
follows:   

• The design architect was appointed in last January.  All building plans and drawings 
were approved by Building Department last October.  

• Main contract is being awarded to a qualified construction company.   
• Works will commence in April 2018 and the expected completion date will be 

November 2019.   
  

We definitely need your kind support and help to solicit more donations for this project.  The 
deadline of Stars Scheme, a recognition system designed for different levels of donations, has 
been extended to 30 June 2018. 

Wish to know more about the Extension Project and the Stars Scheme?  Please browse the 
website of our Foundation at http://www.hkuga-ef.org.hk/eng/index.html.  I sincerely hope that 
you would take advantage of the extended deadline to give your generous and continuous 
support to the Project. 

For further enquiries, please contact the EF Secretariat at 2870 8815 or email us at info@hkuga-
ef.org.hk. 

  

With warmest regards,  
Mabel M.B. Lee 
Chairman 
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